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TRAFFIC ENFORCEMENT QUESTIONS TO BE INCLUDED DURING BY-ELECTION 
 
February 2nd, 2017 

 
DRAYTON VALLEY- During its regular meeting on February 1st 2017 Town Council discussed and voted on  
questions of continuing photo enforcement within the Town of Drayton Valley. The agenda item was included as part of 
the regular meeting of council agenda.  

 
Town Council discussed and voted in support of putting ballot questions to the residents of Drayton Valley and eligible 
electors who will have the opportunity to vote on questions with a special ballot on February 27th to coincide with the 
by-election. 
 
“Council has heard from residents on the topic of photo enforcement and these ballot questions are an opportunity for 
town residents to express their opinion on this,” states Mayor Glenn McLean, “Including the submission of ballot 
questions as part of the by-election process is cost effective and responsive to residents.”  
 
The questions that Drayton Valley residents will vote on are as follows: 
 
1. “Do you support the continuation of photo radar (Red Light/Stop Sign) enforcement program in the Town of 

Drayton Valley?” 
2. “Do you support the continuation of the photo radar (Speed) enforcement program in the Town of Drayton 

Valley?” 
 

The polling station will be at the Royal Canadian Legion Hall located at 5204 51st Avenue Drayton Valley from 8:30am 
to 8:00pm. Electors are reminded to bring photo identification with them and proof of residence within the Town of 
Drayton Valley. 
 
For more information on the by-election visit our website: http://draytonvalley.ca/by-election-2017 
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